## Special Meeting February 19, 2004

The Shenango Township Board of Supervisors held a special meeting on Thursday, February 19, 2004, 8:00 pm at the Shenango Township Municipal Building.

The purpose of the meeting was to obtain comments and questions regarding a proposed liquor license transfer, into the township.

Bryan Greer, Pat Quahliero, John Quahliero and Brian Hickle of 422 Sports, Inc., were on hand to answer any questions regarding the proposed transfer.

Mr Greer stated that the restaurant would be located next door to the sports complex but would totally separate entrances and you could not go directly from one to the other.

The Board of Supervisors stated that Shenango Township has its quota for liquor licenses and that the Board would have to approve this transfer before the Liquor Control Board would make a ruling on the license transfer.

The license in question is R 16654, LID 18115, currently owned by Traveler's Inn, located in New Castle, Pennsylvania.

The Board of Supervisors informed 422 Sports, Inc. that as per LCB rules that this license cannot be transferred for a five year period, outside the township of within the township with out Board approval.

There was not public comment.

Motion by Larry Herman second by Sherry Wehr to adjourn.